
 

Happy Friday everyone! Thank you to those parents who joined 

our parent’s group this morning. It was a small group of mums & 

dads but the topics of discussion were really insightful and helpful. 

We will share the minutes with relevant families next week.  

On Friday 7th May, we will be participating in the NSPCC ‘Number 

Day’ as a school. Our Maths Leaders will share more information in 

the upcoming week.  

Just to remind you Friday 30th school is closed & Monday 3rd May is 

a bank holiday. We hope you have planned a lovely long weekend 

of fun with your children.  

Please can you send your children in with sun hats and apply sun 

cream before sending them into school. Please send in sun cream if 

your child will require additional application during the school day.                    

We are enjoying the warmer weather in our outdoor areas!  

Many thanks, Olivia   

Headteacher Update 

Dates for your Diary 

April   
30th April Training Day 

May  
7th NSPCC Number Day  

31st May-4th June Half 

Term 

July 
9th Training Day 

23rd Last Day of Term 

Any changes/additions 

will be marked in red 

FACE MASKS MUST BE WORN WHILST ON THE SCHOOL SITE. THANK YOU 

Olivia Hargreaves 

 

Boughs 



Seedlings   Otis for increased independence at lunch and snack 

Acorns Arlo  for good stepping in his walker  
Blossoms Arthur for organising himself for snack by collecting his own PECS book 
Blossoms Hub Georgie-Mai for fantastic work in P.E, following a circuit  
Twigs Abigail  for trying tastes of school lunch  
Saplings   Isabel for exchanging symbols to request snack 
Buds Matilda for increasing your use of sign and for working hard on your SCERTs  
Branches    Jack for growing confidence with transitions to forest schools and                   
    independently exploring the copse!   
Roots Jamie for actively participating during group activities and waiting his turn  
    using visual support.  
Boughs   Tyler for making great progress in eating his lunch and drinking lots of water   
Green Shoots  Danny for amazing interactions in geography  
Trunks   Logan for really good writing and spelling  
Catkins Ben for fantastic engagement during our KUW session exploring a campsite 
Oak Leaves  Chris for beautiful manners and for trying his best in writing!  
Oak Trees    Ziggy for fantastic engagement in our Science lesson this week 

                 Olivia’s Outstanding Award
Poppy for superb reading skills 

Happy Hob Moor Oaks 

We wish a Happy Birthday this  

week to: Sparsh 

School Meal Booking 

Don’t forget to book your child’s meals on ParentPay.    

Bookings must be made by the Wednesday for the         

following week. Thank you. 

Family Matters York are running a selection of parenting courses        
throughout April and May and there are still places available.                               
The courses are available online via Zoom, to book or 
for more information on any of their courses please 
visit: https://fmy.org.uk/parenting/ or email:                                      
helenatkinson@fmy.org.uk.                                       


